
The Corporation of the Township of Emo 
P.O. Box 520, Emo, Ontario, POW 1E0 

Website: www.emo.ca Phone: 807-482-2378 
E-mail: township@emo.ca Fax: 807-482-2741 

February 12, 2021 

Via email: ashley@southstormont.ca 

Township of South Stormont, 
2 Mille Roches Rd., P.O. Box 84, 
Long Sault, ON, 
KOC lPO 

ATTENTION: Ashley Sloan, 
Deputy Clerk. 

Dear Ashley Sloan, 

RE : Support for Reopening Small Business. 

Please be advised at the regular meeting of the Council of the Township of Emo held on 
February 10, 2021, the following resolution was passed: 

"BE IT RESOLVED that the Township of Emo hereby received correspondence from the 
Township ofSouth Stormont regarding support for re-opening small businesses; 
AND FURTHER THAT Council endorses and supports the Township ofSouth Stormont in 
their efforts to request the Province of Ontario to allow for small businesses to immediately 
reopen with the required health guidelines and protocols in place." 

Council fully recognizes the importance of this matter and felt strongly about supporting this 
matter. 

Yours truly, 

~ 
Bridget Foster, 
CAO/Clerk-Treasurer 

BF/ss 

cc. Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, premier@ontario.ca; 
Steve Clark, Minster of Municipal Affairs, steve.clark@pc.ola.org 
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